
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT 

MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

FOR THE COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE 

 

Project Title: Railroad Avenue Bridge Replacement Project over Fornat Wash (Br. No. 

56C0099) and East Channel Stubbe Wash (Br. No. 56C0101) 

Project Description:    

The County of Riverside Transportation Department (County) proposes to replace two existing, 

structurally deficient timber bridges over Fornat Wash and East Channel Stubbe Wash along 

Railroad Avenue. The new bridges would be in the same location and would replace the existing 

timber bridges with new modern concrete bridges. The bridges are being replaced so that the 

roadway can meet current vehicle load and safety standards. Construction is anticipated to take 

six months per bridge. During construction, a Traffic Management Plan would be prepared to 

address closures of the road. 

 

Project Location:  Along Railroad Avenue near Whitewater in Riverside County between 

Haugen-Lehmann Way east and Main Street west and south of Interstate 10 (I-10).  

Project Contact: Frances Segovia, Senior Transportation Planner 

Phone: (951) 955- 1646 

Email: fsegovia@rivco.org. 

 

Public Review and Written Comments: The public review period for submitting written 

comments on the Mitigated Negative Declaration pursuant to State CEQA Guidelines Section 

15105 will begin June 28, 2023, and end on July 27, 2023. If you have questions regarding the 

project or Mitigated Negative Declaration, please contact Frances Segovia, Senior Transportation 

Planner, Riverside County Transportation Department, by email or by phone as indicated below. 

 

Comments should be addressed to:  

County of Riverside Transportation Department  

Attn: Frances Segovia, Senior Transportation Planner  

3525 14th Street 

Riverside, CA 92501 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


